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I am proud to present you with this year’s award for Company of the Year in the Malaysia 

project logistics industry. 

 

Frost & Sullivan’s global teams of analysts and consultants research a wide range of markets 

in multiple industries and regions, and identify companies that are true industry leaders, 

delivering best practices in growth, innovation, and leadership. These companies have a keen 

eye on the future and drive innovation that meets upcoming needs before they become 

commonly visible, often being first to market with new solutions. They focus on delivering 

the best products at optimal prices to maximize customer value and experience. Identifying 

these companies involves extensive primary and secondary research across the entire 

value chain of specific products and/or markets. Against the backdrop of this research, Frost 

& Sullivan is pleased to recognize Trans International Logistiks Sdn. Bhd. as the 2019 

Malaysia Project Logistics Service Provider of the Year. 

 

Delivering excellence worthy of the Company of the Year recognition is never an easy task, 

and it is made even more difficult considering today’s competitive intensity, customer 

volatility, and economic uncertainty—not to mention the difficulty of innovating in an 

environment of escalating challenges to intellectual property. In this context, your receipt of 

this award signifies an even greater accomplishment. 

 

Moreover, Frost & Sullivan recognizes that this accomplishment is the result of many 

employees, customers, and investors making daily choices to support the organization and 

contribute in a meaningful way to its future. 

 

I enthusiastically acknowledge and celebrate these achievements, and wish you great success 

in the future. Frost & Sullivan is here to support you on any future endeavor. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

David Frigstad 
Chairman 
Frost & Sullivan 

 

 


